
NOTICE 

TEMPORARY WATER SHUTDOWN 

Hoolehua Residents and Businesses and Kualapuu School 

During the evenings of April 18th and April 20th, 2023, Goodfellow Bros. plans to install new 

valves on the DHHL water system.  Potable water to homes & businesses in the Hoolehua area 

and Kualapuu School will be shutdown from approximately 10:00 pm to 6:00 am, the next 

morning. Residents and businesses should plan ahead to store for the entire week beginning 

April 17th, 2023 in the event of technical difficulties and unforeseen conditions, such as weather. 

Potable water trucks will be placed near the Lanikeha Center and the DHHL baseyard for 

community use.  Water service will be restored the morning following the night shutdowns. 

The Kalamaula water customers are asked to conserve water during this week as the entire 

system will be operating on decreased capacity.   

We apologize for any inconvenience this will cause. 

In the event of a water emergency, call: 

Elroy Mollena, DHHL Molokai District Office, at 808.336.0734. 

Joe Fuetsch – , Goodfellow Bros., at 808.269.9571. 

Bryant Nakagawa– Goodfellow Bros, at 808.269.5588. 

Impacted Area of Shutdown: 


